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In recognition of the current coronavirus epidemic, OLLI at UCI has

organized a Coronavirus Task Force to evaluate the changing

conditions concerning the epidemic and to establish a plan for OLLI

operations. Here is the latest information:

IMPORTANT MESSAGE
REGARDING OLLI CLASSES

EFFECTIVE MONDAY, MARCH 16
AND THROUGH THE END OF APRIL

As part of this ongoing effort to provide a safe and healthy learning
environment, OLLI at UCI will transition all classes to a remote
learning experience, starting March 16 and continuing through
the end of April. This means that the classes will be closed to
members except for Presenters, Developers and Facilitators. We will
record class lectures and OLLI members can access recorded videos
via the internet by following the Video Recorded Class Lectures
Instructions below.
It is important to note that during this time, OLLI at UCI’s office will
remain open, staffed and fully functional. OLLI at UCI staff will
continue to be present and available to assist you by phone (949-
451-1403) Monday - Friday from 9 AM - 2 PM and by Email
(olli@uci.edu) 24 hours a day. Committee meetings will continue as
scheduled.

Video Recorded Class Lectures Instructions
We will post a recording of most new classes within 48 hours after
the class date so you can watch the recorded playback on our video
website. To watch our video-recorded lectures, click here or go to

https://vimeopro.com/olliatuci/lectures
https://vimeopro.com/olliatuci/lectures


www.vimeopro.com/olliatuci/lectures. Enter the password
2017butterfly to view our video library of close to 400 recorded
lectures. You can access this site using your PC, tablet or smart
phone provided that you are connected to the internet.

In the next week, we intend to "go live" with our new OLLI Remote
Learning website. This will allow you to watch and participate during
the class presentation (through Q and A) from the comfort of your
home on your PC, tablet or smart phone. We will also continue to
video record class lectures and add these to our video library for
later viewing. We will let you know when the new OLLI Remote
Learning website is available and will provide instructions.

OLLI Special Events
Anyone enrolled in a special event will be contacted via email if the
event will be cancelled.

UCI is coordinating with the Orange County Health Care Agency and
the UC Office of the President to provide ongoing guidance.

For general Coronavirus World Health Organization information, click
here. For Conoravirus CDC travel guidance, click here.

http://www.vimeopro.com/olliatuci/lectures
https://www.who.int/health-topics/coronavirus
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers

